
Ballard Little League Rescheduling Games Procedure

1) Contact the opposing team’s coach (see coaching list for contact information)

2) Determine one or two possible dates that would work for a makeup date
a) You can check field availability on the Blue Sombrero site

3) Contact your baseball/softball president to check official availability and to make the
rescheduling date official; they will update it online.

a) Softball Contact: David Safina: dsafy1@hotmail.com
b) Baseball Contact: Matt Baltes matt.baltes@gmail.com

4) Major and Minor Leagues:
a) You must contact your scheduled umpire if you are not playing on a
certain night. We pay them if they show up, so make sure you contact
them! Their information is listed on the umpire game schedule link.
b) Contact the umpire and see if they are available to work the game on the
rescheduled date. It may be a good idea to check when the umpire is
available to work before you determine a final date to play.
i) If the umpire can’t work, email/text/call Tom Shelton,
tjshelton867@gmail.com (515-210-3562) to get help finding another
umpire.
c) If the umpire can work, please email Tom so we know this game is
covered and we can update our records.

5) If you have any general questions regarding rescheduling, contact Matt Baltes,
Director of Ballard Little League at matt.baltes@gmail.com
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